
December 1, 1959 
 
Board meeting at home of the clerk. 

 
Mr. Hullet was present and presented his bills for grading and graveling for 1959.  Bills 
were audited and found O.K. and were ordered paid. 
 

Northfield Iron Co. bill was O.K. and ordered paid. 
 
The bill to Henry Larson for $10 per yard of gravel was ordered paid. 
 

Meeting adjourned. 
 

S.O. Steen/ clerk 
 


